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December 21, 2016

Les Wieler, Director of Public Works
100-195 Stephen Street
Morden, MB R6M 1V3
Email: Iwieler@mordenmb.com

Dear Mr. Wieler:

Re: City of Morden Wastewater Treatment Lagoon - Minor Alteration Approval-
Environment Act Licence No. 2284 RRRR

Iam responding to the October 13,2016 Notice of Alteration, submitted by you, relative to a
request for alteration to Environment Act Licence No. 2284 RRRR (licence), originally issued for
operation of the Development being a wastewater treatment lagoon located on the east half of
9-3-5 WPM. The submission is considered a Notice of Alteration (NoA) pursuant to Section 14 of
The Environment Act.

The intent of the NoA is to remove the total coliform analysis and the total coliform limit as a
condition for effluent discharge as the current wastewater effluent standards for wastewater treatment
facilities do not include a total coliform limit to be met before the treated effluent is discharged.

Upon review of the NoA, Iam satisfied that the identified changes in the environmental
effects as would result from the proposed alterations will be insignificant. Therefore, pursuant to
Section 14(2) of The Environment Act, Ihereby revoke Clauses 19(c), 27(c), and 32(b) of
Environment Act Licence No. 2284 RRRR. All other clauses in Environment Act Licence
No. 2284 RRRR remain in effect.

Should you have any questions concerning this approval, please contact Asit Dey,
Environmental Engineer at (204)945-2614 or at Asit.Dey@gov.mb.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Tracey Braun, M.Sc.
Director

cc. Don Labossiere/Donna Smiley/Tyler Kneeshaw, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement
Public Registries
























